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Instructor training for Civil Aviation Flight College at 

SAS Flight Academy

SAS Flight Academy recently signed a contract with Civil Aviation Flight College (CAFC) in Guanghan, China regarding instructor training. In November twelve of CAFC’s instructors will start their training at the SAS Flight Academy training facilities in Stockholm, Sweden. Additional courses for the other CAFC instructors are later to come.

CAFC runs continuously SAS Flight Academy’s CRM-course for its pilots with its own instructors, who are trained by SAS Flight Academy. 

SAS Flight Academy has many Chinese customers, among others China Eastern Airlines, China Xinhua Airlines, China Xinjiang Airlines, General Aviation, Hainan Airlines, Shandong Airlines and Zhejiang Airlines. SAS Flight Academy has also been a partner in the EU-China Civil Aviation Co-operation-Consolidation project, of which the purpose was to enhance the safety in aviation in China. 
SAS Flight Academy provides training for pilots, cabin crews, maintenance technicians and ships’ officers. The training facilities, located in Stockholm and Copenhagen, offer training for twelve different aircraft types, ranging from regional to long haul aircraft and helicopter. 

For more information please contact Sven Arne Carlsson, Sales Manager, mobile +46 70 997 3735, fax +46 8 797 4241, or sven-arne.carlsson@sas.se. 

